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November 30, 2021

Mr. John Jennings, Business Administrator
High Bridge Borough Board of Education
50 Thomas Street

High Bridge, NJ 08829-2010

Agreement # 019-02140
Dear Mr. Jennings:

The review has determined that a Corrective Action Plan (CAP) is not required. You
should maintain a copy of the report and this letter in your files.

Thank you and your staff for providing the requested information/documentation during
the review process. We appreciate the courtesies extended to the members of our team.
If you have any questions regarding this report, please do not hesitate to contact either
David Gannon at 908-967-6855 or dgannon@pkfod.com or Douglas Triplett at 864-561-
0508 or dtriplett@pkfod.com.

Sincerely,

O G, Danss, 1P

PKF O’Connor Davies, LLP
Cranford, New Jersey
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